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We were so excited to celebrate National Elf Day at Woodstock Residential Care Home on Friday 4 December.

We hope you'll agree that our staff team 'nailed it' with their outfits!

It was so much fun bringing some colourful festive cheer into our Home and our residents loved seeing us all dressed up.

 

 

 


